THE CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF SALINA IS COMMITTED TO PROTECTING CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE.



If you suspect abuse of a minor at your parish or school, please notify your priest or principal and call the Department of Children and Families/ 800.922.5330

If you suspect abuse of a minor by church or school personnel, in addition to calling the Department of Children and Families/ 800.922.5330 make a confidential report using one of these diocesan reporting systems below.

PHONE: 866.752.8855

WEBSITE: www.reportandprotect.com E-MAIL: reportabuse@salinadiocese.org

Reports will be responded to promptly by the Victim Assistance Coordinator, who is available to listen, help make a formal complaint of abuse to the diocese, arrange a personal meeting with the bishop or his representative, if desired, and obtain support for the needs of the individual and their family.

BELIEVE IN THE REALITY OF HELP AND HEALING

THERE IS HOPE

